
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/12/24/201             Date: 23.12.2024 

 

NOTICE  

 

This is to inform all Students that the classes will remain suspended 

tomorrow, 24th December 2024 due to Sharodiya Sammelan 2024 

celebration by staff members of the college. 

 

This is also to inform you all the college will be closed during 25th 

December 2024 to 1st January 2025 as Winter Recess and the college will 

reopen on 2nd January 2025. 

In this context I must take the opportunity to convey to you all A Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year 2025. 

 

 
 

       

______________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen        

Principal          
      

  

 

 

 

 


